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GENEROSITY 

                                                                                                    
Bedtime Story 

We are organising a Bedtime Story night for Tuesday, 16th November 5.00-6.00pm. A letter will be sent 
home giving full details.  We hope Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children and their parents/carers are 
able to join us to share books.  

Children in Need 
Friday, 18th November we are having a non-uniform for a £1 donation.  Come dressed in your 
spots, as Pudsey or in anything Children in Need. There will be some prizes for the best in each 

class. We are selling some Pudsey themed merchandise from Monday, 7th November. 

Parental On-line Payments 
A reminder, Dinner Money, Trips and Uniform can be paid on-line through Schools Cash Office.  Mrs 
Walters can send you login details/instructions if you wish to use this method of payment. In future, we 
are also going to allow payment on-line for discos, cinema nights and non-uniform days. 

 

.  

  This half term we are studying the Christian value 
‘Generosity’ with a focus on teaching the children to be 
generous to each other, adults around them and with 
their time and help.   We have included an information 
sheet on the value in the pages below with ideas of how 
you can support your children with our value.      

mailto:head@allsaintscofe.lancs.sch.uk
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Communication 
Newsletter subscription  
Subscription via the website is on the School Website home page:  
http://www.allsaintscofe.lancs.sch.uk/ 
HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED THE CHORLEY ALL SAINTS APP ? 
Open your app store on your phone/device and search ‘School jotter’, click install. Type ‘PR72LR’ and 
click on ‘Chorley All Saints’ Church of England Primary School’.  This will sign you up to the School 
app. You will receive notifications when news/newsletters are shared, however you may need to check 
your phone settings to allow notifications to come through.  
Facebook  
Chorley All Saints business page is on Facebook announcements, updates and news only.  You can 
find the page by searching ‘Chorley All Saints’ in the Facebook search box and ‘Like’ and ‘Follow’ to 
receive news.  
Seesaw  
It is important that all parents’ sign up to ‘Class Seesaw’ & ‘Family Seesaw’ as homework and 
communication from the class teacher will be via this method. We will also share pictures of your child 
in their work and class activities. If you are new to the school or would like help doing this please ask at 
the office. Staff can only respond in school working hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 4.00pm 

 
Autumn Term 2 Afterschool Clubs  

 

If children are staying behind for a SPORTS club they will wear their SCHOOL PE KIT ONLY – 
black/navy tracksuit bottoms or leggings. Please do not send children in other clothes.   

 

Monday Year 5/6 Tennis Club 
 

Y2/3/4/5/6 Board 
Game Club 

 Y3 -6 – Homework 
Club  

Tuesday KS2 Football Club Rec/Y1 – Hob 
Nobs Club  

 Y3 -6 – Homework 
Club  

Wednesday Y3/4 Basketball 
 

Y2/3/4/5/6 Board 
Game Club 

Y4/5/6 Choir Y3 -6 – Homework 
Club  

Thursday Y2/3 – Hob Nobs Club 
 

Year 5/6 Dodge 
Ball  

 

Y4/5 Art & Craft 
Club 

Y3 -6 – Homework 
Club  

Friday 
 

Y5 Ukulele Club Year 1 & 2 Sport 
Club  

 

  

 

 
Uniform  

Please ensure your child has the correct uniform and all items are named as this helps us return 
them when they are misplaced. Uniform is as follows:  
 

 Royal blue school jumper/ cardigan / Hoody  

 Grey/ Black trousers / skirt/ shorts (NO JOGGERS or TRACKSUIT PANTS)  

 White polo shirt  

 Black school shoes appropriate for wet weather ( NO WHITE or COLOURED TRAINERS ) 

 Warm coat ( they go outside most weathers )  

 Grey/ black/ white socks 

 
PE Kits 

These must now be in school all the time.  
 

PE kit must consist of: School jumper, School team T- Shirt or Plain White T- shirt, Royal blue 
school shorts or Black Shorts, Blue/ Black joggers or leggings and Trainers 

Please DO NOT send children in other coloured clothes or non-uniform.  
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Online safety 
 

Each month we will sharing some support and guidance to help you keep your children safe online. . 

 



 

     

 
 
   

Date Event Details 
16.11.22 Rec/KS1 Bedtime Story  5.00-6.00pm 

18.11.22 Children In Need Non-Uniform for £1 donation 

16.12.22 School Closes for Christmas 2.15pm 

1.12.22 Cinema Night-3.30-6.00pm  

2.12.22 Rec & KS1 Nativity 2.15pm 

5.12.22 Non-uniform for Christmas chocolate for Bingo 
Rec & KS1 Nativity 

 
6.00pm 

6.12.22 Rec & KS1 Nativity 6.00pm 

12.12.22 Christmas Bingo 6.00pm (doors open at 5.30pm) 

14.12.22 School Christmas Dinner £2.40 per child (unless entitled to FSM) 

15.12.22 Christingle Service in Church 5.30pm 

4.1.23 School Re-opens  

15.1.23 Closing Date for Primary Admissions  

10.2.23 School Closes for Half Term 3.15pm 

20.2.23 School Re-opens  

31.3.23 Close for Easter 2.15pm 

17.4.23 School Re-opens  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

READING WITH YOUR CHILD 
 
The ability to read is vital. It paves the way to 
success in school, which can build self-
confidence and motivate your child to set high 
expectations for life. In school we encourage 
the children to read at every opportunity. 
Please support your child further by 
listening to them read at home as this has a 
huge impact on the rate of progress they 
make not just in English but in all subjects.  
Please sign their reading records and send 
us some photos of them reading...extreme or 
simply cosied up at home.  
We look forward to seeing them! 
 


